
Amey W. Marrella
Commissioner

STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

79 ELM STREET HARTFORD, CT 06106-5127

PHONE: 860-424-3001

LEAD Division (Attn: Regulations)
Secretary of the State
30 Trinity St., Room 200
Hartford CT 06106

February 25,2011

Re: Filing Approved Water Quality Standards

Dear LEAD Division:

Pursuant to Conn. Gen. Star. § 22a-426(b), I am filing with your office two copies of
Connecticut’s Water Quality Standards. A copy of a letter from the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency, approving these standards, is attached.

I thank you in advance for your office’s assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Amey Marrella
Commissioner of Environmental Protection
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